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MEMORANDUM 
 
 

TO:   SCWA Member Agencies 
 
FROM:  Roland Sanford, General Manager 
 
DATE:  June 15, 2016 
 
SUBJECT: SWRCB Stress Test:  Water Supply for 2017-2019 
 
 
On May 31, 2016 the State Water Resources Control Board (SWRCB) finalized their revised Drought 
Emergency Water Conservation regulation (copy attached).  The revised regulation allows urban water 
agencies to conduct “stress tests” to determine the level of conservation – expressed as a percentage –they 
must achieve to comply with the revised regulation.  Pursuant to the revised regulation, urban water 
wholesalers such as the Solano County Water Agency (SCWA) are required to post online the projected 
water supplies to be made available to the corresponding urban water retailers, for Water Years 2017-
2019.  SCWA has completed the aforementioned water supply projections, which are posted, along with 
this memo, at http://www.scwa2.com/water-supply. 
 
The “stress test” conducted by SCWA pursuant to the revised  Drought Emergency Water 
Conservation regulation confirms that SCWA’s wholesale supplies meet or exceed the projected 
demands for the cities of Benicia, Fairfield, Suisun City, Vacaville and Vallejo, for 2017 to 2019.  
SCWA’s wholesale supplies include the Solano Project (Entitlements, Transfers, Purchases, Carryover) 
and the State Water Project (Table A and Carryover).  By June 22, each of our urban member agencies 
will individually submit their own water supply and projected use data to the SWRCB.  Furthermore, 
some of our member agencies will list other water supplies and corresponding demands, which are not 
managed by SCWA.   
 
Feel free to contact Alex Rabidoux at ARabidoux@scwa2.com or at (707) 455-1106 if you have any 
questions. 
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